



Sexual Violence Prevention Committee

March 18th, 2025

Attendance: Laura Crowley, Krystal Liu, Trevor Ramieri, Ryan Peebles, Holly Nicholson, Art Barron, Jade Cavanagh, Eric Widnizski, Greg Lowery

- Approval of previous minutes (February): Art Barron and Trevor Ramieri
- Items:
 - **Bonny Shade Keynote Event-** Tomorrow, March 19th is the event. Community partners will be in attendance (Hiatus House, Sexual Assault Crisis Centre, CMHA, Sahra Bulle Foundation, and EAAA Sare Centre). All committee members are welcome to attend as well.
 - **Human Trafficking** – Laura N created the posters and linktree. The posters were sent out with the last minutes. If no further feedback is noted, we will proceed with printing and distribution.
 - **Flip The Script** – Laura C and Rebecca met with the SARE Centre to plan for future program roll out and continued partnership. Discussed the potential for alternate program delivery. We will look to schedule the program in the fall of 2025.
 - **Self-Defense Programing** – Discussed looking into a self-defense program option available to all students. Laura C to explore with a current College contact.
 - **Posters** – The SVP posters were removed from many of the campus information boards due to the date of expiry. They have since been retributed. The posters in the washroom stalls have also past their expiry date stamp but should not be an issue to keep in place.
 - In addition to the washroom stall posters, there are also three frames on the walls. They will contain the following information posters: Mental Health Supports, Dexterra, and Alert Aware. Alert Aware poster is in process. It will be distributed once complete.
 - **SVP Commitee Member Changes** – Trevor said his goodbyes to the group, as he will be moving on from the College. Thank you to Trevor for all his work on the committee and support!

-Brief discussion re committee members as there are anticipated changes due to retirements and other shifts. Ryan suggested reviewing the SVP Terms of Reference. A copy will be circulated with the minutes.

- Updates:
- **SRC** – Ryan shared that Katie will be going off on leave and they are in the process of looking for her replacement. This individual will join the SVP Committee Meeting in Katie's place.
- **TSI** – Holly inquired about the posters in the frames (as noted above). No additional updates.
- **Q Hall** – Krystal shared that they are still in the process of hiring for Chatham RA's. She shared that the Windsor RA search is complete.
- **GEM** – No updates.

Next Meeting: April 15th at 11am.